
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  23 February 2022 
 
FROM: Grant Lewis, General Manager 
 
TO:  All Clubs 
 
SUBJECT:  Canterbury Golf Vaccination Policy 
 

 
The Canterbury Golf Executive Committee have approved the implementation of the following vaccination 
policy for Canterbury Golf effective 1 March 2022: 
 

As a condition of entry to any Canterbury Golf (CGI), or CGI managed tournaments, interclub, events 
such as conferences, forums, golf days, social gatherings, educational courses, and any other CGI 
events, and the office, all staff, members, members’ guests, representative players and management, 
suppliers and other guests aged 12 and 3 months and over must: 
 

- be fully vaccinated as part of the Government approved COVID-19 vaccination programme; 

and 

- agree to provide, and have provided, written or electronic evidence of their COVID-19 

vaccination to CGI or its representatives; and 

- agree to CGI or its representatives keeping a record of that evidence for future reference for 

CGI events. 

 

Evidence of vaccination must be either: 
- the standard NZ Ministry of Health COVID vaccination card; or 

- the standard NZ Ministry of Health COVID vaccination letter available via the NZ Ministry of 

Health website; or  

- the NZ Ministry of Health Vaccination Certificate/Passport. 

 
Evidence of COVID-19 full vaccination received other than in New Zealand will be accepted if the 
evidence is standard in the relevant country and has been accepted by the NZ Ministry of Health. 
 
Attendance by any member or guest at any CGI managed event will be determined by the New 
Zealand COVID-19 Protection Framework applicable at the time. 

 
Any queries direct them to grant@canterburygolf.co.nz 
 

 


